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Response to your official information request

Thank you for your official.information request received on 26 April 2024, and
subsequently clarified, in relation to applications by Millbrook Country Club in November
2014 (case 201420010) and/Nevember 2019 (case 201900165) for:

e Details of the date when the applications were received

¢ Details of the date(s) when further information was requested from the applicant,
if any, and when that further information was provided

e Details of the date when a decision' was made

e A copy of the Ol Assessment Report

We are able to provide this information for the caseé 201900165 today, and a further
response relating to case 201420010 will be provided as soon as possible.

Case 201910065 Application for consent

For case 201900165 the dates referred to above are set out in the table below.

Application Received 17 April 2019
Further Information Requested 29 April 2019
Further Information Received 6 May 2019
Further Information Requested 25 June 2019
Further Information Received 12 July 2019
Clarification sought on further Information received 16 July 2019
Clarification Received 18 July 2019
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Clarification sought on further Information received 26 July 2019
Clarification Received 30 July 2019
Decision Made 16 August 2019

Attached is a copy of the Assessment Report for Case 201900165 which is released in
part.

Some information relating to personal information, company structures, financial
arrangements and business specifics has been refused under sections 9(2)(a), and
s9(2)(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act as release would infringe the privacy of natural
persons and would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of the
Applicant.

We are of the view the withholding of the information is not outweighed by the public
interest to make that information available.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact cio@linz,govt.nz.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the
Toita Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand website. This is likely to be published by
28 June 2024.

Naku noa, na

Andrew Wells

Principal Customer Regulatory Specialist
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